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Larry & Pamela Clemmer
Georgia District Directors

	 We have talked a lot about chapter 
participation lately.  We feel it is very 
important to visit other chapters and 
participate in events, chapter, district and 
region, so you can have fun and make lots 
of friends.  We know that participation has 
been down this year, and this is your chance 
to fix that!
   So, I hope you are all planning to 
participate in Wind Down 2016.  We have 
a nice Taco Salad meal planned to thank 
our Chapters, and we are going to have fun 
with games and door prizes, 50/25/25, a 
Chapter Director Challenge or two, and a 
Dessert Walk (bring one if you like)!
   Don’t forget to also come to support 
the selection of the 2017 Georgia District 
Couple!  Juanita and Gary Rackley, the 
2016 Georgia District Couple of the Year, 
will be stepping down, but will continue 
as Chapter Directors of Chapter A.  Come 
thank them in person for their support of 

Georgia and GWRRA.
   Wind Down will be held at the 
McDonough Road Baptist Church Gym, 
352 McDonough Road, Fayetteville, GA.
See you there!

Larry and Pamela Clemmer
Georgia District Directors

WIND DOWN 2016 NOVEMBER 5TH! 
YOUR CHANCE TO PARTICIPATE!

HAPPY THANKSGIVING
FROM THE GEORGIA DISTRICS STAFF!



Page 2 - GWRRA Motto—“Friends for Fun, Safety and Knowledge”

KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS
Garland Dennis - GA. District Staff

The family of  Glynn Argo - Chapter S
The family of

Pat and Clarence Taylor Chapter C2
Jim Cater - Chapter B2

The family of
Carol Tucker Chapter D

If you have members that you would like to see
listed in this section, please email us.

Norman & Wendy Morton
Membership Enhancement 

Coordinators

CHAPTER OF THE YEAR

     Our riding season is almost over.  We 
have a few more rallies and then it’s 
holiday time.  This year we have traveled 
across the country and seen all those sites 
on our bucket list.  Wasn’t it Fun?  We are 
home and have recovered from our travels 
(almost), so now it’s time to work on those 
projects we have been putting off for so 
long.

     We encourage all of our chapters to 
participate in the Chapter of the Year 
competition.  Do you remember all the 
rides, dinners, fun days, rallies and classes 
attended?  Have you been keeping track 
of these activities for your members? 
Remember all the fun and friends and places 
and accomplishments of your members! 
Now is the time to get started recording 
your events for Chapter of the Year.

     The Chapter of the Year rules
can be found at this link,

http://mep.gwrra.org/choy.html
Come on Georgia, show us what you can do!!!

Norman & Wendy Morton
Membership Enhancement Coordinators

START PLANNING NOW FOR THE
2017 GEORGIA DISTRICT WING FLING

 	 Larry and Pamela 
Clemmer, Georgia 
District Directors, 
proudly announce 
that the 2017 Georgia 
District Rally will be 
held in Dalton, Georgia 
on June 22 - 24, 2017.
	 Race to the district 
website and grab yout 
registration form now 
for next years event.  
We’re planning to have 
a great time and invite 
you to come have FUN 
with us!

Jim & Dee Allen
Georgia District Trainers

     Well, We fianlly made it home, safe and 
sound. We had a great weekend in Eufaula, 
Alabama at the Region A Rally. As many 
times as we have been there, I can still find 
something to do. With over 500 attending, 
and 17 vendors, we had plenty to see and 
do. Even though we missed a good many 
that normally attend, we met still more and 
made lots of new friends.

     Thursday night began with a fried chicken 
dinner and another visit from the Mayor of 
Eufaula, Jack Tibbs. He presented the Key 
to Eufaula to Jim Jackson for the GWRRA 
with many thanks.

	 With the Steel Pony Challenges for three 
days, the Chapter Pride, Chapter Shirt 
Competitions, Costume Contest, Fantastic 
Talent Show, amongst other events, the 
whole event was a blast.

	 The 2017 Roaring Region A Rally was 
announced at closing ceremonies by Jim 
Jackson. It will be the 26th through the 28th 
of October and will be in Eufaula again. 
With the invitation out, it means you can go 
ahead and get your registrations in.Visit the 
Region A website and get your flyer today!

Jim and Dee Allen
Georgia District Trainers

WHAT A FUN WAY TO END 
THE MONTH OF OCTOBER
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KEEP INFORMED WITH NEWSLETTERS AND WEBSITES
     As a GWRRA member or officer, where 
do you get your information? Chapter 
participants should get the majority of their 
information about their chapter, district, 
and region from their Chapter Director at 
their monthly gatherings, and through their 
Chapter newsletter. Chapter Directors and 
the Core Team Officers should be getting 
their information from their Assistant District 
Director, their District Director and the 
District Staff, and the District and Region 
newsletters which are always available to ALL 
members. There are also the GWRRA web-
sites, Chapter, District, Region and National, 
and Wing World. Check these resources 
out and see what you have been missing. 
An informed member is an active member; 
Officers remember this, and encourage your 
members to stay informed.

     It is October, and my how the year has 
flown by. The leaves are starting to change, 
the weather getting a little cooler. It’s almost 

time to call it a riding season, but not yet! 
Though we may have to dress a little warmer, 
our Chapter still has rides scheduled for the 
month and if you can, please join us. I am 
also going to schedule some rides for the rest 
of the year that we can use our bikes or our 
cars for. Just a few rides, so that we don’t 
have to just see each other at our gatherings. 
Keep your eyes open for that. Barbara and 
I will be posting our events on our Ride 
Calendar and Newsletter. 

     Now with the leaves falling, we have 
to be careful because they can be slippery. 

Watch for them in corners and especially 
after it rains.

    As I have said, the year has flown by! 
Barbara and I have truly enjoyed the riding 
season with you and look forward to the rest 
of it. If the weather is too cool for you to 
ride, or you have put your bike up for the 
winter, then hop in your car and join us. We 
look forward to seeing each and every one 
of you. 

Until next time,
Barry  & Barbara Owens

Assistant District Directors South

GWRRA MEMBERSHIP PROGRAMS:
Individual Membership:
For individual Members only, this membership is for the person 
who owns a Gold Wing or Valkyrie motorcycle and pays the annual 
membership fee of $45 for one year, $85 for two years and $120 for 
three years.

Family Membership:
For families with two or more people in the same household who own 
a Gold Wing or Valkyrie motorcycle and pay the annual membership 
fee of $55 for one year, $105 for two years and $150 for three years.

Associate Individual Membership:
For those individuals who wish to take advantage of GWRRA and 
its benefits, do not own a Gold Wing or Valkyrie and pay the annual 
membership fee of $45 for one year, $85 for two years and $120 for 
three years.

Associate Family Membership:
For families with two or more people in the household who wish to 
take advantage of GWRRA and its benefits, do not own a Gold Wing 
or Valkyrie and pay the annual membership fees of $55 for one year, 
$105 for two years and $150 for three years.

Life Membership:
For those individuals who have been a Member of GWRRA for twenty 
consecutive years and pay a nominal annual membership fee of $20 
per year.

Subscription Only:
The subscriber receives 12 issues of Wing World magazine for $40 per 
year.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Customer Service 
at customerservice@gwrra.org or call 800-843-9460 at your 
convenience.

   On January 22, 2017, the 3rd Annual WINGERS-N-WAVES 
cruise event departs from Port Canaveral, FL (Orlando) and 
sails to St. Thomas, Virgin Islands, St. Maarten and Nassau, 
Bahamas. The amazing Oasis of the Seas by Royal Caribbean 
is the largest ship in the world at 225,000 tons. You will have 
the opportunity to meet Wingers from all over the country! 
For full event details and reservations please visit www.
wingersnwaves.com or call (386) 299-7535
   Wingers Itinerary - 7 nights - January 22, 2017 -
   Eastern Caribbean

January 22, 2017:   Depart Port Canaveral, Florida 4:30pm
January 23, 2017:   Nassau, Bahamas from 8:30am - 3:00pm
January 24, 2017:   Cruising (Wingers social event) 
January 25, 2017: St. Thomas, Virgin Islands  11:00am-
7:00pm
January 26, 2017:   St. Maarten  8:00am - 5:00pm 
January 27, 2017:   Cruising (Chapters fun event)
January 28, 2017:   Cruising (Chapters fun event)
January 29, 2017:   Return back to Port Canaveral, Florida

The following rates include ALL port taxes!!

Inside Cabin:  $960.08 pp (as of 10/12/16)    
Balcony Cabin: call 386-299-7535 for pricing



GA-R
Eat 8:30AM

Meet 9:00AM
GA-F-2

Eat at 12PM
Meet at 1:00PM

GA-D
Eat 9:00AM

Meet 10:00AM
GA-B

Eat 8:00AM
Meet 8:30AM

GA-I-2
11AM-1PM

GA-J 11AM-1PM
GA-A  5PM-7PM

GA-C-2  5PM-7PM

GA-B-2
Eat 8:00AM

Meet 9:00AM
GA-E-2

Eat 3:00PM
Meet 4:00PM

GA-T
Eat 6:00PM

Meet 7:00PM

GA-M
Eat 6:00PM

Meet 7:00PM
GA-K

Eat 6:30PM
Meet 7:30PM

GA-D-2
Eat 6:30PM

Meet 7:30PM
GA-H

Eat 6:00PM
Meet 7:00PM

GA-L
Eat 6:00PM

Meet 7:00PM

GA-Q
Eat 6:00PM

Meet 7:00PM

GA-O
Eat 6:30PM

Meet 7:30PM

Chapters frequently have had changes in meeting locations and time. The District website (www.gwrra-ga.com) also posts times 
and locations of Chapter Gatherings. As always, call before you visit to confirm date, time and location.

GA-S
Eat 6:00PM

Meet 7:00PM
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HOT POTATO AND 
TRAVELER’S PLAQUE

Chapter B2 currently has the Hot Potato 
and could bring it to you any day!

The Travelers Plaque is still in the hands 
of Chapter B2.


